
10.14.21 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with some miscellaneous information.  
 

 There will be two field trips tomorrow, October 15, weather permitting. 1st grade will 

travel to the Corn Maze, and 3rd grade will travel to Sci-Port and Earl G. Williamson 

Park. 

 The PTSA will not be selling Hawk Treats tomorrow, October 15. 

 The Herndon Spirit Shirts’ sale ends tomorrow, October 15. These Spirit shirts can be 

worn on any school day. Please visit the Herndon website for more information or go to 

locallevelevents.com. 

 Tomorrow is a Herndon Spirit Day. This means that students may wear any Herndon 

Spirit Shirt and Jeans or jean shorts that meet Caddo Parish Dress Code Policy. Jeans 

and jean shorts cannot have any holes, tears, or rips that show skin or that show clothing 

underneath. 

 The student agendas have arrived, and they will be distributed on Monday, October 18 

to students who have paid. If you have not paid the agenda and technology fee, please 

go to payforit.net before Monday. 

 Beginning Monday, October 18, students in grades 3-8 will take a self-assessment 

survey as part of Caddo’s Social and Emotional Learning. If you have questions about 

the self-assessment, please call or email Mrs. Kellie Carlisle for grades 3-5 and Ms. 

Kioki Ross for grades 6-8. 
 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 538762 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

